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Message from Our President… 

Dear Redeemer Family: 

We are all looking forward to Redeemer Lutheran Church’s 60th Anniversary of 

serving Leisure World with the powerful message of Jesus Christ, our Lord and our Savior.  

It will be held in our Worship Service on Sunday, October 15 at 10:30 a.m. with our new 

Bishop, David Nagler preaching and presiding. 

Immediately following, a celebration luncheon will be held downstairs in our 

Fellowship Hall. 

Unfortunately, our beloved Pastor, Lisa Rotchford will be unable to attend as she is 

still in rehab at this writing recuperating from her recent health problems.  The good news is 

that she is doing much better, is getting stronger and is anxious to return to her congregation.  

Please keep her in your prayers. 

If you haven’t filled out the form that will update our Church records, please do so.  It 

will help us greatly with information that may have changed over the years. 

I want to repeat something I said in my sermon on October 1.  We have an additional 

obstacle in our adding new Church members with the absence of our Pastor for an extended 

time, but that should increase our efforts and zeal.  No matter who is in the Pulpit, God’s 

precious Word will be preached faithfully.  With your continued prayers and your support, 

this congregation will thrive and we will reach the people here in Leisure World who really 

need to hear the wonderful news – the message that Jesus Christ died for our sins and the 

path to Heaven has been achieved. 

Here's to another 60 years of our Lord’s blessings! 

God Bless You, 

Jerry Brady 

Council President 

 


